
MINUTES 

March 25, 2024 

 

The City Council of Badger met in special session at 6:15 p.m. at Badger City Hall with Mayor Chris Wendell presiding. 

Council members present: Roger Curtis, Pam Smith, Nate Jones, Jeff Brundige and Teresa Larson-White. Also present, 

Carol Hanson and Jennifer Schild.  Purpose of the meeting was to hold a public hearing on the proposed property tax levy 

for the FY25 budget.  Motion to approve the agenda was made by Larson-White, second by Jones, all ayes, motion carried.  

Mayor opened the public hearing at 6:15 p.m. and asked for any comments on the proposed tax levy. Hanson and Schild 

both had comments and questions. After discussion, clerk stated no written comments had been received. Mayor closed the 

public hearing at 6:29 p.m. There being no other business, motion to adjourn was made by Curtis, second by Smith, all ayes, 

motion carried. Adjournment at 6:30 p.m.   

 

 

Glenda R. Rasmussen   

City Clerk             

               
   


